
  

Uncontested Election 
 
BBH Parish Council received the notice of an Uncontested Election with 7 Elected 
Councillors forming the new Council from 9th May 2023. 
 
There are 6 Councillor vacancies which the new Council may co-opt to fill on, or after 
the next Full Council Meeting on Monday 15th May.  
 
If you are interested in becoming a Parish Councillor or would like any more  
information please get in touch via email. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We would like to welcome all residents  

to meet your Councillors on  
Tuesday 13th June between 7pm and 9pm  

at the Parish Office, Sargent Way. 
 
 

Broadbridge Heath Parish Council 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

www.broadbridgeheath-pc.gov.uk 
Email: admin@broadbridgeheath-pc.gov.uk 

Facebook: Like our page, Broadbridge Heath Parish Council 
Parish Office Tel: 01403 900665 
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PARISH COUNCIL UPDATE 
 
Monster Play Park—Village Centre Recreation Field  
 
We are pleased to share provisional dates have been scheduled for the  
installation of the new Monster Play Park to replace the existing play area 
at the Village Centre Recreation Field.   
Works are planned to commence at the end of May, but may be subject to 
change due to the ground conditions etc. 
We will share further details on our Facebook page and Website page with 
some design images nearer to the installation date.   
This project was unfortunately delayed due to unforeseen circumstances 
but we hope you share our excitement as we approach the final stages.  
 
The King’s Coronation 

 
 
 
New commemorative flags will be flown 
on the village flagpoles to mark the  
occasion. 
 
 
 
 

Some Councillors will be supporting the BBH Gala Associations 
“Coronation Big Lunch” picnic at the Village Centre Recreation Field,  
on Sunday 7th May from midday. We hope to see many of you celebrating! 
Fingers crossed for some May sunshine! 
 
 
Wildflower Corridors 
 
3 areas have been sown with more Wildflower seeds 
this Spring, including the Common Poppy and  
Cornflower.  
As highlighted in the recent Sir David Attenborough  
series, Wild Isle, there are many benefits to wildflowers 
protecting and supporting nature in our community.  
 
Thank you to David & Roo for their help sowing the 
seeds. 



3 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

Community Litter Pick 
 
A successful Community Litter Pick was held in March with 
many little helpers supported by residents and some  
Councillors.   
Thank you to all those who helped and also to our regular  
community volunteers who regularly litter pick and support 
keeping the village tidy.   
 
Please look out for future “Litter Pick Days” and if you are  
interested in regular volunteering please do let us know. 
 

 
 

We are pleased to share, we now facilitate a  

food bank drop-off point  

supporting Horsham Matters. 
If you wish to donate items, this can be done during our 

 Parish Office opening hours: Tuesdays 10am-12pm. 

The Coronation Big Help Out 
 

Tuesday 9th—Wednesday 10th May 
10am-2pm 

The Parish Office 
 

In tribute to His Majesty The King's public service, ‘The Big Help Out’ will  
encourage people to try volunteering for themselves and join the work being  
undertaken to support their local areas, whilst highlighting the positive impact 

this can have on communities across the nation. The aim of The Big Help Out is 
to use volunteering to bring communities together and create a lasting legacy 

from the Coronation Weekend. 
 

Come along to find out more about various volunteering opportunities 
across the district.  
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FULL COUNCIL MEETINGS AT THE PARISH  
OFFICE 
 

• Monday 15th of May   19:30 

• Monday 5th of June   19:30 
  
 “Meet your Councillors” 

• Tuesday 13th June    19:00-21:00 
   
 
PCSO ADRIAN BELL, DROP IN SESSIONS AT THE PARISH OFFICE 
 

• Tuesday 16th May   16.30-18.30 
 This will include an opportunity for bike-marking 
 
(Other dates will continue throughout the year) 
 
AGE UK— Cuppa & Chat continues monthly at the Shelley Arms Pub 
 

• Tuesday 2nd May    13.30-15.30 

• Tuesday 6th June    13.30-15.30 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
The Parish Office is open every Tuesday, 10am-12pm. 

You are very welcome to drop-in with any  
enquiries, feedback or questions you may have. 

 
Please email the office for appointments at alternative 

times, thank you. 


